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VOTE NO!!  Oregonians already pay higher taxes than most states.  We have a 

Constitution for a reason - this would remove Constitutional limits on property tax 

rates and assessment rates with sneaky exceptions.  Those with limited income 

(seniors, the disables, and low-income families) would not be able afford their homes 

as property taxes become limitless.  Property taxes are not what our Founders had in 

mind.  Owning property is an unalienable right - life, liberty, and property!  

Governments are instituted among men to protect our unalienable rights, not take 

them away! 


